
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 
January 14, 2013

Our President, Alan, welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order. Glory was absent so Alan 
gave the invocation and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. The minutes of the last 
meeting were read and approved.  The treasurer gave her report. Our present balance is $15,939.37 
plus a recent donation of $250.

Bill and Sheri gave their report.  So far 35 folks were listed on the liking page.  They reported a 
bowling outing that they put together with our group and would like to have more of these events 
outside of the senior games to socialize and stay active.  Joe suggested a clinic for pickleball; it 
would be at Lucky Shoals Park from 10-12.  We might have to purchase some equipment for this 
event. Several people showed interest in this idea.  More will be discussed about this at the next 
meeting. Alan also suggested after the June meeting, if held at the bowling alley, we could bowl 
afterwards.

We might want to add e-mail addresses on the computer to stay in touch with other members.  There 
is a calling post to notify members also.  Call Doris; she uses it for softball.

Susie announced registration forms are finished.  She thanked Stella and Gloria for helping her 
proof-read it.  Please pick them up from today on for distribution. The rest will be mailed out. Also 
take some game posters to hang up in various places, like gyms, senior group meetings and parks.

We have more donation packets.  Take one if you think there is someone that would donate to our 
seniors’ group.  Example:  your doctor, lawyer etc.

We need to appoint a new At large board member now that Chris has resigned. If anyone is 
interested in filling in until election time, please let Alan know.  We also need someone to collect 
results for the games. Parks and Recreation will help.
                                                                                                                                                             
Parks and Recreation Dept. puts out a magazine 4 times a year. We were not in the January issue. 
Kerri said we have to contact them in August to make sure we are in the January issue. They also 
have a calendar that we should be advertised in.

Due to Glory’s absence, there will be no tee-shirt report until next month. We also discussed a gift 
for each athlete. Bill suggested something with our name on it.  The idea of ordering bottled water 
with our logo was mentioned. Alan will bring a book to our next meeting with ideas.

The event manager’s luncheon is set for February 21st, at 12:00 at Delmar Gardens. You must sign 
up to attend.

Bob thanked everyone for helping him set up the train display in November. 

Lindsay Harmon, our contact at Gwinnett Braves, has moved to Virginia.  We will get a new contact 
for discount tickets.  

Alan handed out Body Plex fitness center FREE 7 DAY passes.  Everyone should take advantage of 
this promotion. 



There was no further business to discuss so Lynn made a motion to end the meeting and Roy 
seconded it.                                                           

Respectfully submitted, 

Marie Hickman, Secretary


